
Mr. Chairman, Secretary-General, elected officials, Excellences, distinguished 
Delegates, Ladies and Gentleman; it is a great pleasure to attend the fifth World 
Telecommunications Policy Forum which is being held alongside WSIS Forum. 

This delegation appreciates the efforts of the Secretary General and the 
Secretariat for preparing a thorough and well deliberated report which 
encompasses the vital issues related to theme of this WTPF “International 
Internet-related public policy matters”. 

Distinguished Delegates 

ICT’s have become a critical resource for the global societies and have become a 
vital element for the economic growth and development. The opportunities and 
challenges brought by the ICT’s and internet require mutual collaboration and 
recognition. This sense of collaboration and recognition was evident at WCIT-12 in 
Dubai where almost entire Membership recognised the promotion of a multi-
stakeholder approach in dealing with telecommunications and ICTs. 

The UAE was among the first countries in the region, which has invested 
extensively in the ICT. It is the  belief of our government’s commitment to provide 
the best technical services in the country, and beyond that we strongly believe 
that the time has now come to work towards the future  understanding that the 
economy is now very much dependant on the ICT. Keeping up the pace, we in the 
UAE are working extensively in order to further accelerate the broadband 
penetration and e-government initiatives.  

We are here today to exchange views and deliberate on many of the challenging 
issues and we are grateful to the Informal Expert Group as well for working hard 
in coming up with the six draft opinions. These opinions cover a wide range of 
Internet-related global public policy issues of significant relevance and we are 
very assured that they will set the right tone for the fruitful and productive 
discussions. 

Mr. Chairman and Distinguished delegates, 

I wish to conclude my remarks by once again expressing my profound gratitude to 
the ITU for organizing this Forum and wish this forum success in all its 
deliberations.  

 


